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I oppose an end to mail-in voting. Although I'm old enough to remember voting in 

person and value those memories, there's no arguing with success. Oregon has 

voter participation numbers to be proud of, and I attribute that to vote-by-mail. I was 

raised in the 1970s and 1980s to believe that every eligible person should vote. Voter 

suppression is wrong and should be opposed wherever and in whatever form it 

arises.  


